
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          

Demarest PTO Newsletter 
Week of September 6, 2022 

 

 
UPCOMING CALENDAR 

 

 September  
Thu 9/8 PTO Meeting, DMS, 8:30am 
Mon 9/12 Class Parent Meeting, LLE, 3:30pm 
Tue 9/13 BOE COW Meeting, CRS, 5:30pm 
Mon 9/19 First Day of Enrichment 
Mon 9/19 First Day of CRS Lunch Parent Volunteers 
Tue 9/20 BOE Meeting, CRS, 7pm 
 

October  
Mon 10/3 First Day of Library Parent Volunteers 
Sun 10/9 Demarest 5K 
Tue 10/11 BOE COW and Regular Meeting, CRS, 7pm 
 
 

NOTEWORTHY 
 
Check out the signup deadlines for lunch and 
library parent volunteers – so you don't miss 
out! Class Parents will be selected THIS WEEK 
so look out for an email from the PTO 

whether you were selected and attend the mandatory 
meeting at on Monday, 9/12 at LLE, 3:30pm. 
 
 

We encourage everyone to join the Demarest 
PTO! New members can purchase 
membership at 
demarestpto.membershiptoolkit.com. 
 
To access the PTO Directory and the Store, go 
to the App Store and download the 
Membership Toolkit app. 

 
 

Stay up to date by visiting our website at 
www.demarestpto.org. Like us on Facebook at 
Demarest PTO and follow us on Instagram at 
demarestpto. 

 
 

Demarest Parent Teacher Organization 
A Tradition of Serving Demarest Schools for Over 80 Years 

 
PRESIDENTS’ CORNER 

 

Hi, Demarest Families! We hope you had a great Labor Day! 
School is back in full force and so is your Demarest PTO. We are 
really excited for new things and the return of a lot of old 
traditions.  
 
This week, we have the first of our Back-to-School nights. CRS 
will be held on Thursday, Sept 8th. We can't wait to see the 
building's new beautiful footprint. Reminder, LLE and DMS are 
coming up too! Check the school calendar for dates.  
 
For our CRS and LLE parents, lunch parent and library parent 
volunteers are BACK! We are super excited for their return. Pay 
attention to your email and fill out the surveys. This enables 
our volunteers to make the schedules. Be sure to check out the 
guidelines, as they are super important. We thank our 
volunteers, who make all of this possible. Don’t forget, lunch 
parent volunteers are for CRS Kindergarten and 1st Grade 
students only. 
 
Please join us for the FIRST PTO meeting of the school year! We 
are back in action with a LIVE meeting. This Thursday, Sept 8th 
at 8:30am, we will meet in the DMS cafeteria. These meetings 
are open to all parents of our school community, so please 
come on over. We promise that we don't bite LOL.  
 
Today is the LAST day to sign up for Fall Enrichment – don't 
miss out! Enrollment is on Membership Toolkit. ***Two classes 
have extended enrollment until Friday (K-POP and Fan Dance). 
 
If you have not yet joined the PTO, sign up on the Membership 
Toolkit at demarestpto.membershiptoolkit.com. Please 
volunteer and get involved – the PTO welcomes you! 
 
Have a great week, 
Vanessa and Mary 
Demarest PTO Co-Presidents 
president@demarestpto.org 
 
 
 
 
 
 



                                                                                                                                                                    
DEMAREST PTO NEWS 

 

 
Looking for a great opportunity to join in and help the 
PTO? We are seeking new Committee Coordinators for 
the 2022-2023 school year.  
 

Committee Coordinator Roles (1-year commitment): 
 Demarest 5K 

 
Please contact Grace Lee at secretary@demarestpto.org 
for more information regarding these positions. 

 
Access to Membership Toolkit 
Directory is now open for the 2022-
2023 school year!  
 
PTO Membership includes eligibility 
for After School Enrichment Program, 

PTO Committee positions, and more. Discounted 
admission is also available to members for certain PTO-
sponsored events. Additionally, members can access 
our online directory of PTO member families for parties 
and play dates!. Be sure to purchase your membership 
today! 
 

 
The best way to contact us is by emailing  
president@demarestpto.org. We may not get to any 
other form of communication (such as Facebook 
Messenger) on a timely basis. If you are interested in 
submitting news for the newsletter, please email 
ptonews@demarestpto.org by Friday of each week. 

 

 
 

We hope you had a chance to train all summer because… 
Demarest 5K Race Registration has now re-opened for our 

new race date: 
 

Sunday, October 9, 2022 
 

To Register Go To:  www.demarest5k.org 
 

 Registration for Demarest 5K ONLY is open. 
 The Principal’s Challenge Program was completed and 

registration is closed. 
 If you already registered for the May race date, your 

registration automatically carried over and you are all set! 
 If you can’t attend the new date, please contact us at 

demarest5k@demarestpto.org. 
 

We are looking forward to seeing everyone at this 
amazing community event! 

 
Thank you to all of our generous sponsors 

 
Demarest 5K Title Sponsor: 

 
Gold Sponsors: 

 
 

Silver Sponsors: 

  
 

Bronze Sponsors: 

  
 

Principal’s Challenge Sponsors: 

 
 



                                                                                                                             
DEMAREST PTO NEWS – Cont’d 

 

 
Please use this link to choose Demarest PTO as the non-
profit you are supporting: bit.ly/AmazonSmileDemarestPTO 

 
 

  

COMMUNITY NEWS 
 

 
 
The DAA would like to invite you to the DAA monthly 
meeting that will take place this Wednesday, 9/7 at 
7:30pm at Wakelee Field.  
 
Detailed agenda will be presented during the meeting. 
 
The meeting is open to all Demarest residents. 
 
Soccer Clinics start this week on Wednesday at 
Wakelee. 
 Grades 1 & 2 Girls/Boys 5:30pm 
 Grades 3 & 4 Boys/Girls 6:30pm 
 Grades 5 & 6 Boys/Girls 7:30pm 
 Kindergarten Clinic 9am at Swamp Field at Wakelee. 
Kindergarten registration remains open all season. 
 
 
 

  

COMMUNITY NEWS – Cont’d 
 

 
Demarest Library Updates 
 
Little Wigglers Storytime: (ages 0 to 4)  
Mondays & Wednesdays, 10:30am to 11am  
Join Ms. Cara every Monday and Wednesday for stories, songs, 
and fun! When the weather is nice, we'll meet at the Demarest 
Gazebo. Otherwise, we will meet at the Demarest Train Station. 
Check the library’s social media pages or call the library the 
morning of for updates!  
 

Chess Club: Most Saturdays, 10am to 11:30am  
Chess Club is back! Come play chess with players of all levels. 
This event will take place at the library in the children's area. 
Children in grades 1st and under must be accompanied by an 
adult.  
 
For more information about all other Children’s 
Programs at the Library, go to: www.demarestlibrary.org 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 


